
KCFT-CD, Anchorage, Alaska (Fac. Id. 787) 

License Renewal Application 

Public File 

 

KCFT-CD’s Q1 2015 issues/programs list shows an upload date of April 28, 2015 and its Q1 

2015 children’s television commercial limits certification shows an upload date of July 6, 2015. 

Because KCFT-CD’s renewal application filed in September 2014 was still pending and only 

later granted in September 2015, it is believed that these two inadvertent late uploads were 

considered by the FCC in the processing and grant of the prior renewal application.  KCFT-CD 

has therefore responded “yes” to the online public file timeliness certification, but provided this 

explanation in connection with that response. 

 

Despite the 2020 rule change for children’s television commercial limits certifications to be filed 

annually instead of quarterly, KCFT-CD has continued to follow a quarterly upload schedule for 

its children’s television commercial limits certifications.  The result is the same – all required 

children’s television commercial limits certifications have been uploaded to and were available 

in the public file for 2020 and 2021 by the 30th day of the following year. 


